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Sent: 14 November 2023 20:24 
To: Harraway, Louise 
Subject: West Burton 

Good evening, Louise. 

Following the meeting In Lincoln. I have now sent me objections in writing. I hope they will be ok. 
 

If you need more information, Please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
I am written this as I am going to another meeting about the battery packs which Bassetlaw planning 
department have recommended, are passed. It is going to a planning committee. 

 
I find it difficult to understand that the planning inspectorate is involved and yet one piece of the project can 
be passed by the local planning department. 
It seems there are so many projects than we are not sure who is doing what. 
I ask once again that the planning inspectorate please come and walk the lands around West Burton Power 
Sation before any decision is made? 
I was also reading about the fusion which was passed at West Burton. Will this not make the amount of 
energy we need rather that filling our agricultural land with panels? 
We are a community in Sturton Le Steeple which will be destroyed if all the projects in are area are passed. 
The land was purchased 2 years ago by a new landowner and since we have had nothing but projects to stop 
us being a village. 
We live in the country because we want to, this will be like living on the A1. 

 
 

Kind Regards 
 
 

 
Christine Warren 

 
 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and 



intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email 
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to 
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete 
this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, 
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. 
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. 
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the 
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The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or 
policies of the Inspectorate. 
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